
TOWNSHIP OF EASTAMPTON  
BURLINGTON COUNTY 

NEW JERSEY 
 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Eastampton Township Land Use Planning 
Board Meeting previously scheduled for Wednesday March 16, 2022 has been cancelled.   
 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be Wednesday, April 20, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. to 
be held at the Manor House, 12 Manor House Court, Eastampton, NJ 08060. 

 
 

Kim-Marie White,  
LUPB Administrator 
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